FEB 20 1986

Docket No. 71-0551

Siemens Medical Systems, Inc.

ATTN: HMr. Alfred Horndasch
Therapy Service Department

1386 Wood Avenue South

Iselin, NJ 08830

Gentlemen:

This refers to our recent telephone conversation concernina our February 5,
1986 request for a $150 application fee for your January 10, 1936 request for
approval of your quality assurance program.

Since the $150 application fee specified in fee Category 10F of §170.31,
10 CFR 170, was submitted for your August 27, 1985 request for approval of

your quality assurance program, the fee requested in our February 5, 1986
letter is not required.

Questions concerning the approval of your shipping container for domestic
use should be directed to the Licensing staff. The telephone number for
the Transportation and Certification Branch is 301-427-4122.

Sincerely,

Qriginal Signed By
Glendz Jackson

Glenda Jackson
License Fee Manageman. Staff
Office of Administration
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